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Mr. Harry Stephey March 9, 2010 
Principlal Consultant 
KEMA, Inc. 
 
 
 
RE:  NAEDRA Registrars’ TDL certification Agency 
 
Dear Mr. Stephey: 
 
Thank you for your Company’s interest in our Industry’s progress toward interoperability of Smart 
Grid End Devices.  KEMA is recognized as a reputable and respected international company that deals 
with testing and certification of various products and systems. 
 
The North American End Device Registry Authority (NAEDRA) committee is an organization that 
represents the three Standards Organizations (IEEE, ANSI and Measurement Canada) in regard to the 
AMI and Smart Grid interoperability objectives for metering, instrumentation and other End Device 
functionality.  This committee is in need of a reputable and respected certification agency to certify the 
NAEDRA Registrars’ Table Definition Language (TDL) representations of the ANSI C12.19/IEEE 
1377/MC 1219, ANSI C12.22/IEEE 1703/MC 1222, ANSI C12.18/IEEE 1701/MC 1218, ANSI 
C12.21/IEEE 1702/MC 1221 and other Standards that provide lower layer communication support to 
ANSI C12.19/IEEE 1377/MC1219.   
 
The NAEDRA committee extends an invitation to KEMA to become a certification agency for the 
NAEDRA Registrars’ TDL representations as described above.  If your company accepts this 
invitation, our committee will arrange the necessary documentation, training and procedure testing 
before the actual certification process is put into place. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Terry L. Penn 
Chair,  
North American End Device Registry Authority 


